
Faculty Senate Parking, Transportation and 
Safety (PTS) Committee Report 

The PTS Committee met on September 27, 2021 but did not have a quorum to 

undertake business. 

The meeting was rescheduled to November 1, 2021 at which time there was a quorum.  

• Kara Consalo was elected Chair.   

• The Committee discussed future meetings and discussed important concerns for the 

2021-22 School Year.   

• Significant PTS concerns included security cameras, handicapped parking, and use 

of autonomous vehicles. These issues will be explored in greater depth over the next 

few months.  

• The next PTS Committee meeting is scheduled for December 6, 2021.


